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ITEM TITLE: 

Congratulations to Chelsea Granell who holds the title Commission Liaison, recipient of the "Employee 

of the Month Award," for the month of November, 2017. 

 

BRIEF HISTORY: 

The nomination was submitted by Cristina Anderson and Jorge Pino who stated the following: 

 

Cristina Anderson: 

 

“I would like to nominate Chelsea Granell, city commission liaison, for employee of the month. In the three years 

that I have worked at city hall, I have had a number of opportunities to work directly with Chelsea and have found 

her to be an exemplary employee who demonstrates reliability, accuracy and willingness to help. Her positive 

demeanor is one that inspires those around her to continue working hard while providing exceptional service to our 

community as she does. She dedicates herself to her work while looking for new initiatives to help the community. 

She continues to set the bar high for myself and others who get the opportunity to work with her. Please consider 

her for employee of the month as employees like Chelsea should be recognized for their professionalism.” 

 

Jorge Pino: 

 

“I would like to respectfully nominate Chelsea Granell the City Commissions Liaison for Employee of the Month.  

 

Mrs. Granell is courteous, professional, detailed and as helpful as any city employee I have ever known in my 17 

year tenure. On several occasions, I have personally witnessed the care and outstanding customer service she 

provides to the city’s residents. Her knowledge of city services, departments and even personnel is unquestioned as 

she is able to provide prompt and accurate information to any query.  

 

She is by definition a true example of a dedicated professional and an asset the City Beautiful.” 

 

 

 

ATTACHMENT(S): 

1. Employee of the Month Notification Letter 

 


